
SIGN ME UP! 
 

I WANT TO BE A FELLOWSHIPPING CHRISTIAN: 
 

Co-ed Softball League – anyone interested in playing, let Pastor Joel know as soon as 
possible – the season will play on Sunday afternoons through May and June (including 
Mothers’ Day and Fathers’ Day) – we are also in need of umpires 

□ I would like to join the league 

□ I would like to be an umpire 

 

I WANT TO BE A GROWING CHRISTIAN: 
 

Keep up-to-date – stay in-the-know about what’s happening at NBCC by receiving a 
weekly email update, or by picking up a hardcopy on the table in the hall 

□ I want to be added to the weekly email thread, my email address is: 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Name & Phone _____________________________________________________________  
 

Drop completed sign-up in the basket on the table in the hall outside the sanctuary. 


